VETERANS HONOR GREEN

August 14, 2022

Special Events Committee
P.O. Box 374
Oak Ridge, NC 27310
(336)644-7009  Knights of Columbus — Council No. 8509
616 S. Cherry St.

www.oakridgenc.com )
Kernersville, NC 27284

Dear Bob,

The Oak Ridge Special Events Committee would like to thank you for your generous
donation of $250.00 for the purchase of one 8 X 8 pavers which will be a part of
the Walk of Honor at the Veterans Honor Green in Oak Ridge’s Heritage Farm Park.
Your donation is deductible to the extent allowed by law.

The Veterans Honor Green will be an integral part of our town’s new park, which is
currently being developed. It will also serve as a tribute to all veterans, living and

deceased, who have served in our nation’s military.

Finally, the amount of your donation will be doubled in value through an
additional matching donation from the Town of Oak Ridge.

Attached is a mockup of how the pavers will look. Please advise if you have any
corrections.

Thank you again for supporting the Veterans Honor Green.

Sincerely,

eyt '

Patti Dmuchowski
Special Events — Chairperson

patriciadmuchowski@hotmail.com
908-334-2370 92 \

cc: Sandra Smith, Oak Ridge Town Clerk



